
 

DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS  
WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 16, 2022 

 

College Visits: Representatives from Holy Cross College will be visiting Lake Central after school today in the 

Library. 

Junior Class Cabinet: There will be a junior class cabinet meeting after school today in room E120. 

Anime Club Meeting: There will be an Anime Club meeting after school today in room C206. Any interested 

students may attend. The meeting will end no later than 3 p.m. 

Black Vision Club: Calling all members of the Black Vision Club -- There will be a meeting immediately after school 

today in room D203. 

Graduation Tickets: Graduation tickets are available for seniors to purchase through Friday, March 18. Each 

graduate has the opportunity to reserve two complimentary tickets at no cost and purchase up to two additional 

tickets at $5 each. That’s a total of four tickets per graduate. Please carefully review the instructions on the School 

Store site to complete your order. 

St. Baldrick’s Assembly: The Lake Central St. Baldrick's Assembly is back and will happen on March 17 during 

PtE! Any student or staff member interested in shaving their head or raising money should see Mrs. Ohlenkamp in 

room C333. 

Senior T-shirts: Seniors, if you missed your chance to purchase a senior shirt first semester, there is a very limited 

quantity available for purchase in Ms. Peda's room, C310. You can come before or after school to purchase a shirt 

for $10. This is your last chance to buy the class of ‘22 senior shirt. 

____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

CONGRATULATIONS! 

Varsity Cheerleaders: Congratulations to our national champions - the LC Varsity Cheerleaders. They traveled to 

Orlando this past weekend and were crowned UCA National Champions in the Large Varsity D1 Tumbling division. 

Great job! 

LC Robotics Team: This past weekend, the LC Robotics Team went to Seymour, Indiana, to qualify for the State 

Competition and won 6 out of 7 qualifying rounds and placed 6th overall out of 34 teams for State. This allowed the 

team to compete in the final Alliance Section where they won their 1st competition but lost in the second round. 

Congratulations to the entire Robotics Team, their coach Mr. Gardner, Mr. Rainwater and his students for printing 

their shirts, and everyone else who has helped them throughout the year. Go STEM and Go LC! 
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